
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

  Fall 2021 

 

Dear Incoming 3rd Graders & Parents, 

 

Welcome to Disney’s “Monsters University’s Jericho Campus” located in 

Robert Seaman Elementary School, Room 22.  We are now enrolling for 

the Fall 2021 semester which promises to be a “scary” good time!  MU is 

delighted to welcome both new and returning families to Room 22 with Ms. 

Hofmann.  This year Ms. Hofmann has teamed up with friends at Disney to 

bring you a Monsters University themed classroom.   

 

Our School of Scaring is a “world-renowned” program which prides itself 

on teamwork, collaboration, community, project-based learning, exploration, 

and FUN!  Though our curriculum is rigorous and challenging, our two most 

famous alumni, Mike Wazowski and James P. “Sully” Sullivan, will provide 

campus tours and mentoring sessions throughout the year to assist all 

children in meeting their full potential. 

 

Additionally, Ms. Hofmann is thrilled to be returning to the 3rd grade. She is 

a passionate faculty member, who is dedicated to the individual success of 

each student and strives to ensure an amazing 3rd grade MU experience 

for both students and families alike.  Ms. Hofmann is always available to 

address any questions or concerns and can be reached via email at 

mhofmann@jerichoschools.org.   

 

Until then, Mike, Sully, and Ms. Hofmann wish you a wonderful end to your 

summer, and we look forward to meeting new students Thursday, August 

26th. 

 

Happy scaring,  

 

Ms. Hofmann 

Mike Wazowski 

Sully 
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